
Steve Holland

290 pheasant run

wadsworth, OH 44281-2346

 

 

March 27, 2008

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 I am very happy that the first step of this merger has been approved.I

hope that this can come to a quick conclusion, so that  everyone who has

satellite can reap the benefits and continue to enjoy the alternative to

regular radio.Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Steve Holland

 


